
	
2020	Dues	

	
	
ASTHVI	welcomes	as	members	all	employees	of	state,	Tribal	or	territorial	
governments	that	are	administering	any	state	or	federal	home	visiting	
resources	from	any	source,	including	(but	not	limited	to)	MIECHV,	TANF,	
Medicaid,	and	the	state	Department	of	Education.		We	also	welcome	officials	
of	non-profit	organizations	that	are	acting	as	administrators	of	such	funds	on	
behalf	of	a	state,	Tribe	or	territory.		
	
Dues	are	assessed	annually	and	are	based	on	the	amount	of	home	visiting	
resources	being	administered	by	that	agency	in	the	prior	year.		For	calendar	
year	2020,	suggested	dues	are	as	follows:	
	
Tribal/Territorial	MIECHV	grantees:			$500	
	
$1	million	-	$3.5	million:	 	 $	5,500	
$3.6	million	-	$7.9	million:		 	 $	6,500	
$8	million	-	$10	million:		 	 $	7,500	
$10.1	million	-	$15	million:	 	 $	8,500	
Over	$15	million:		 	 	 $	9,500	
	
	
	
2020	dues	are	due	by	April	1,	2020.		If	your	Tribe,	state	or	territory	needs	to	make	other	
arrangements	to	accommodate	your	fiscal	or	budgetary	cycle,	please	contact	Josh	Prosser	
at	staff@asthvi.org	or	866-443-0998.	
	
Please	remit	dues	payments	to:	
Josh	Prosser	
ASTHVI	
639	Massachusetts	Ave	NE	
Washington	DC	20002	


